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30/04/2024  17:52:072024/1364/P COMMNT Malcolm Mckay I am a resident of the ziggurat building, 60-66 Saffron Hill.  I have a south facing terrace and large bow window 

both of which would be overlooked by the new building in the proposed application.

I am well aware that we all live in a vibrant constantly developing city and must all be prepared to adapt to new 

growth.  Without it London would lose its vitality, become moribund and die.  So I want to make it clear that I 

do not object to new building as a matter of course but with the greatest respect I want to suggest to the 

planners that you have an enormous responsibility to, on the one hand, nurture the growth of this great city, 

and on the other, to ensure that every development is positive, useful and of the greatest benefit to Londoners 

while it is being built and for the years after its completion.  As I’m sure you know all new work must be 

planned with the greatest consideration of its future consequences.

I’m sorry to say that these plans under consideration do not meet with any of these criteria.  As you will hear 

from other objectors the proposed building is too high, blocks view and sunlight, loses us access to the back 

of our building due to the closure of Saffron Street and does not in any way meet the criteria I mention above; 

the steady and careful development of the buildings and amenities of our beautiful city which is ultimately your 

responsibility. I’m afraid to say that this a pretty awful example of developers chancing their arm and putting 

financial opportunity a very long way in advance of any benefit to the community.  I would urge you to reject 

this application unless the resubmit it taking into account the principles I mention above.
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